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15 MONTAGUE STREET

Brooklyn, New York liaoi

EUGENE H, LUNTEY

President

212 Telephone 6-43-3550

January 15, 1975

Mr. Elias Buchwald
President
Burson-Marsteiler

866 Third Avenue

New York, New York 10022

Dear Buck

Just a note to express our sincere appreciation for your talk
at the Society of Gas Lighting last Thursday. It was extremely well
received and certainly timely for all of us.

I particularly took to heart your remarks about starting any
public relations campaign with the employees. There is no doubt in my
mind that we have done too little in this area.

It is not easy to make the preparations, travel, meet time

schedules and do such a superb job. We all thank you.

Sincerely



